Dear Parents / Guardians,
Hello again!  It’s hard to believe we are in Term 2 already – The academic year is flying by!  I would like to start by saying how proud I am of all the children, and it’s been great to see so many children really working hard and doing their best.  The class are also growing in maturity, with many children taking on extra roles for their house or for the school council.
General Reminders.
Some of these are the same as before, but are important enough to say again…
The school will continue to use email as a general way of communication.
Can you please also ensure you check SeeSaw regularly.  
The children need a drinks bottle and a coat for school.
PE for P7 is now on a Thursday instead of a Wednesday. 
Home learning will start the Week Commencing Monday 9th November.  This will be through Google Classroom.  If you or your child are unsure on how to get onto Google Classroom, please check SeeSaw for details.  Home learning is optional.
What’s covered this term.
	
Health and Wellbeing
	
Emotion Works – This is a scheme that the school are adopting.  The children are learning how to recognise and manage their feelings through the cog system that Emotion Works uses.


	
Literacy
	
P7 have recently been writing their own Chiller stories and will be moving onto Science Fiction over the coming weeks.
The children are also developing their reading and comprehension skills.


	
Numeracy
	
Big Maths gives the children the opportunity to learn through a range of different ‘stations’ in class, allowing them to learn in a way that suits them best.  The children then complete a ‘Beat That!’ challenge each week, and try to beat their previous score, as they progress.


	
PE
	
A range of different activities with Miss Kaur;  
PE is now on a Thursday.


	
Other

	
Miss Kaur will also be covering Context as well as teaching P7 German.




Many Thanks,
Mr Harris
